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September 8, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Dept. of Exports
Washington D.C. 20555

Attention: Miss Elaine Henby RE: Application for License to
Export DEUTERIUM OXIDE
Your Ref. No. XMAT 0088

Dear Miss Henby:

With reference to our today's phone conversation we understand
that respective Export License covering 2,250 lbs. of Deuterium
Oxide for account of E. Merck Darmstadt, West Germany has been
approved and submitted to you by the Executive Branch of the
State Department, Mr. Robin Delabar.

You further indicated that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
is requiring another review before your Export License will be
issued and released. Since the material is of hazardous nuclear
nature we kindly request you to trace this matter in order to en-
able us to effect shipment ac convenient whether conditions.
Please understand that we have to run against time due to the pos-
sibility of the heavy water freezing.

Miss Henby, we would highly appreciate your assistance in this
matter and are looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Cordially yours,

GEO.RG.E UHE CO., INC.
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Export Marketing j

|

% %I1 TO ,7

PHARMACEUTICALS, INTERMEDIATES. SOLVENTS.lNDUSTRIAL LABCRATCRY AND RESEARCH CHEMICALS

SERVING INDUSTRY FCR oVER 50 YEARS

"0092600g
..


